
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on:   September 13, 2018 
 
To: Mayor and Town Council 

Via: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

From: Josh Martin, AICP, Director of Planning, Zoning & Building 

Re: ARCOM Appeal of Project A-029-2018 
 Town of Palm Beach Recreation Center 
 340 Seaview Avenue 
 Palm Beach, FL 33480 
 
Date: August 30, 2018 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 
Staff recommends that the Town Council consider ARCOM’s decision regarding the proposed 
changes with the new recreation center as detailed in the attached staff appeal letter and minutes 
from the August 22, 2018 ARCOM meeting, and rule as to whether or not the Town will uphold 
ARCOM’s decision or revisit the material selection of the new recreation center. 
 
 
 
Attachments 
 
cc: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 
 Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 
 John Lindgren, AICP, Planning Administrator 
 Paul Castro, AICP, Zoning Administrator 
 Rod Gardiner, Assistant Director of Recreation 
 Paul Brazil, Public Works Director 
 John Randolph, Town Attorney 
 


